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High School

Our Ref: RHA/DLY.yr11lprom

Dear Families

Year 11 Prom — Thursday 29 June 2023

We are pleased to announce that this year’s Year 11 Prom will be held at Fynn Valley Golf Club on
Thursday 29 June 2023. The Year 11 Prom is a highlight for many students and signifies the end of their
school careers and the start of the next stage of their life journey. We hope that all students enjoy this
event. Attendance to the Prom has always been dependent upon high standards of conduct and effort
during Year 11.

With this in mind, we will be launching a ‘Passport to the Prom’ to support and encourage Year 11
students to attend some lunchtime and after school revision sessions. Each student will be given a card
(or ‘passport’) for teachers to sign whenever the student attends and actively participates in a
lunchtime, after school or Easter break revision session. Any student who wishes to attend the Year 11
Prom will have to successfully complete the passport. All ‘completed’ passports will be entered into a
prize draw for the chance to win their prom ticket.

To successfully complete the passport a student should:

e Attend and actively participate in at least ten lunchtime, after school or Easter break sessions
over the course of the passport period. We expect all attendees to display good standards of
behaviour and complete set tasks to the best of their ability

e Have good attendance (allowances will be made for students with long-term medical conditions)

e Display positive behaviour and good general conduct and effort during normal school hours

The passport seeks to provide students with a structure to support them to achieve their academic
potential. For the vast majority of students, it will be an opportunity for them to have their hard work
and commitment to their studies recognised.

We would very much appreciate you encouraging your child to successfully complete the passport.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any questions, we thank you for your anticipated
support in this matter.

Yours sincerely
R Harvigan

Head of Year 11
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